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Dear Parent/ Guardian

Your child has been referred to the Paediatric Continence Service for bladder assessment. The initial appointment is a telephone consultation with a Continence Nurse Specialist. This appointment will last on average between 30-45minutes. We would appreciate if you could complete the attached bladder diary for 2 days prior to the appointment. Please see information on the bladder diary of how best to do this. Please have this information to hand for the appointment.
Your child doesn’t have to be present for the call, especially if they are younger and you would prefer not to discuss their bladder problem in front of them. Older children and teens are welcome to join in the call. 
Yours sincerely,
Continence Nurse Specialists 
Royal Hospital for Children
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